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From: CLAUDIO COCCO    
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 9:34 PM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External] My Place on 7 Inc. 
 
To Whom it may Concern, 
 
I Claudio Cocco, live at  Arrowhead Drive.  I would like to request an opportunity to speak at the meeting regarding the 
builder My Place on 7 Inc. to build on 4850 Highway 7 and 79 Arrowhead Drive.   
 
I disapprove of this because of Children Safety. 
 
* School Bus pickup 
* Construction vehicles and machinery to be a visible distraction and a safety concern 
* Arrowhead is a narrow road and with construction being done, school buses and vehicles will not be able to get through 
comfortably 
* The safety when children are playing outside 
 
Thank you, 
Claudio Cocco 
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